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November 25, 2021 
 
Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON. M5G 2P5 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0309 Chatham to Lakeshore Transmission Line Project 
  
This acknowledges receipt on November 15, 2021 of the first bi-annual report on the 
progress of the Chatham to Lakeshore Transmission Line Project for the period up to 
October 31, 2021. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Tracy Garner at 
Tracy.Garner@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection and Industry Performance 
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